
25/10/2020 

MRS Michelle Joosse 
- 32 Deakin ST 
Forestville NSW 2087 
Michelle@hotlineit.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

I am not opposed to the re-development. However, the effects of traffic filtering down onto local 
streets is of major concern. The proposed no right turn into Forestway will filter traffic down to 
Altona, Deakin, Bentley and Brown. 
We has witnessed the impact of this during the period of roadworks in the last few years. 
Grace is just too narrow to handle the amount of traffic in both directions these changes will 
create. 
I ask that the proposed road changes be re-considered. 
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